
Yosemite Alpine Community Services District 
POB 31, Fish Camp, CA  93623 

March 2024 Communication 

BOARD MEETING – February 29, 2024.  Chair Tim McGinty led a short Special Meeting, held via ZOOM, 

to go over the budget proposals for FY 2024-25 and 2025-26. Treasurer Barry Green explained his slight 

modifications of the proposed assessments for the upcoming years as mainly rounding up to the nearest 

current dollar amount.   The proposed budgets will be discussed more thoroughly at the upcoming April 

27, 2024 YACSD meeting at 1:00 pm in the Tenaya Lodge. 

SNOW REMOVAL. The snow removal crews were busy clearing the roads around Fish Camp this past 

weekend.   Please continue to park off the roads when snow removal is necessary. The fire station and 

the post office have first priority in clearing. The county roads are the second priority. Then come the 

private roads that are contracted for clearing (YACSD roads are in this category) come next. Then the 

private driveways are cleared of snow.  Fish Camp has been lucky so far this year with our snowfall. 

Vacation rental owners please ensure your guests have and use chains when necessary. We all want to 

enjoy Fish Camp in the wintertime. Also make sure your guests park off the roadways. 

 

METER READING.  The meters will be read the last weekend in June. Please have access to your meter 

cleared of debris. Please have your meter box cleared of dirt and debris. IF our meter crew has to clear 

access or your meter box you will be charged an $85.00 fee to have our crew clear it for you. 

 

VACANCY ON YACSD BOARD OF DIRECTORS.  Please consider volunteering to be on our board of 

directors.  YACSD currently has one vacancy that needs to be filled.  You need to be a registered voter at 

your home in Fish Camp to be eligible to be on the board.  Please contact Tim McGinty if you are 

interested on serving. 

 

YOUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 
Chair Tim McGinty       mcginty7691@gmail.com      also Water Master and Web master 
Treasurer Barry Green    barry.green@comcast.net 
Secretary Karen Glendenning     yacsd@hotmail.com 
Member John Hastrup     john.hastrup@gmail.com 
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